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Sonia Emmett

From: Marsh Sarah (Library) <Sarah.Marsh@cornwall.gov.uk>
Sent: 12 April 2019 16:27
To: Sinead Burrows; Town Clerk; Jean Dent; Sonia Emmett
Cc: Thomson Catherine
Subject: Windows financial contribution

Dear Ray, Sinead, Sonia and Jean 
 
I am able to inform you that I have received information that CC will contribute £15k towards 
the replacement of your windows, I do not have any more details yet; however, you may wish 
to inform your Mayor in advance of tomorrow! 
 
Kind regards 
 
Sarah Marsh | Library and Information Service Officer - East|Cornwall Council 
sarah.marsh@cornwall.gov.uk | Tel: 07837815942 
www.cornwall.gov.uk | ‘Onen hag oll’ 
 
Neighbourhood and Public Protection  
Neighbourhoods Directorate 
 
Room 49, Luxstowe House, Liskeard, PL14 3DZ 
 
Please let us know if you need any particular assistance from us, such as facilities to help with mobility, vision or 
hearing, or information in a different format. 

 

 
 
This e-mail and attachments are intended for above named only and may be confidential. If they have come to you in 
error you must take no action based on them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone; please e-mail us 
immediately at enquiries@cornwall.gov.uk. Please note that this e-mail may be subject to recording and/or monitoring 
in accordance with the relevant legislation and may need to be disclosed under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 or 
the Environmental Information Regulations 2004. Security Warning: It is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure 
that this e-mail and any attachments are virus free. The Authority will not accept liability for any damage caused by a 
virus.  


